
 

 

Cleveland, Wednesday, October 18th, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

MANDATORY MASK MANDATE  

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

Due to the increased number of residents and employees 
infected by respiratory viruses and gastro symptoms, effective 
immediately, all employees and visitors must wear a procedural 
mask while inside the building. Please note of the importance 
of protecting our vulnerable residents as we want to limit 
isolations and allow our residents to resume normal activities. As 
soon as the situation permits, the mask mandate will be lifted.  

On Friday, October 20th, 2023, the vaccination mobile team will 
be onsite to administer the Flu, pneumovax and Covid vaccines 
to eligible residents living in the Wales. Please ensure residents 
wear a short sleeve shirt for easy and quick vaccination.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact our Director of Nursing, Audrey Beauchesne at 
abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 extension 224. 
You can also visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-
news. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brendalee Piironen 
Executive Director  
bpiironen@waleshome.ca 
819-826-3266 extension 247 
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